
Lundy Home Learning – 1/4/21 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

This week we have written our final non-fiction narrative piece in English, which 

are brilliant! We’ve also explored the radius, diameter and circumference of circles 

as well as plotting coordinates and translating shapes. In PE, we use our 

orienteering skills that we learned a couple of weeks ago to create an Easter Egg 

hunt. Be sure to check out our class blog to see some pictures from this week. 

Just to let you know when we come back we will be doing PE on Friday, so make 

sure you come to school in appropriate PE clothing! 

I hope you have a wonderful Easter holiday. 

Miss Rhoads 

 

Home learning: 

Reading 

Please continue to read as much as you can both to yourself and out loud to an 

adult, to practise your fluency and expression! You can also explore different 

books on Get Epic, don’t forget I’ll be able to see who has done the most reading. 

Most of all, enjoy your Easter holiday; spending time with your family and hopefully 

making the most of the weather! 

 

 

 

http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/lundy_2021/503987

